
 

 

WEBSITE DISCLAIMER 

WCI welcomes content submissions from WCI members for inclusion on the 

website provided by its members. Content provided by members reflects the 

opinion of the member and not WCI. WCI reserves the right to edit or refuse any 

content deemed to be inappropriate or inconsistent with WCI’s standards and 

objectives. 

Sister Clubs and other external websites referenced on WCI’s website operate 

independently from WCI. WCI is not responsible for the content of these external 

websites. 

Welcome Clubs International does not discriminate against race, color, creed, 

religion, national origin, age, occupation or political affiliation. 


